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First name: Steve

Last name: Prunella

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello,

I agree that people with special permit cabins should be able to transfer ownership of their cabins to persons

other than family members. As long as they are used in a traditional manner.

Some cabin owners may not have any family left to transfer their site to.

Thank you for your consideration of this new policy.


